
  
  

    

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
  

 
 

 

 
    

    
   

 

 

  

                                                                                                    

  
 

 
  

  
   

 
  

 
 
  

     
 

     
      

    

 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor 

Rescission of Closure Letter dated September 6, 2024 Regarding Water Storage 
Investment Program Early Funding Agreement (EFA) – Contra Costa Water District – 
Los Vaqueros Reservoir Expansion Project Agreement 4600012892 

Please consider this communication as a rescission of the letter received by Contra 
Costa Water District (CCWD) on September 6, 2024, regarding Agreement 
4600012892 by and between the California Water Commission (CWC) and CCWD. 
When the letter was sent, Commission staff believed CCWD met all of its obligations 
under the agreement. However, the timing of the direction given at CCWD's Board of 
Directors meeting on September 18, 2024 to develop an approach to end CCWD’s 
participation in the Los Vaqueros Reservoir Expansion Project gave staff pause. I am 
conducting an in-depth review of the agreement’s provisions and related CCWD 
documents and staff communications. Once that review is complete, I may reach out 
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September 27, 2024 
Rachel Murphy 
General Manager 
Contra Costa Water District 
Post Office Box H2O 

Dear Ms. Murphy:  

to you with additional questions or concerns.  
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at  
(916) 820-7599.  
 
Sincerely,  

Docusign Envelope ID: 5E019D15-D9C8-4DE0-9BD2-AB2BB3D9B663

Holly Geneva Stout 
Attorney IV 
Office of the General Counsel 
Department of Water Resources/California Water Commission 

cc: Kyle Ochenduszko 
Maggie Dutton 

Boosalis, Laura@DWR
Comments
@Stout, Holly@DWR This is per the DWR Correspondence Procedure Manual 


Boosalis, Laura@DWR
Comments
Also, DWR’s preferred closure sentence for letters.  





